
Monday, May 6, 2019 
 

 

 Come experience virtual reality in the library this Friday, during both lunches!  Spots are limited and you 
must have permission to attend.  Stop by the library for permission slips; first come, first served! 

 Attention Seniors!  It’s not too late to party all night long with your 2019 classmates at the overnight 
GRAD PARTY. The deadline has been extended to next Friday, May 17. This is a parent-sponsored event. 
Cost is $75. See Ms. Eisenkraft in Room C-208 for forms, financial arrangements, dodgeball team 
registration and more information. 

 Students, if you need a private space for prayer during Ramadan, please see Ms. Ingraham in the main 
office.   

 Have you ever dreamed of hiking on a glacier or seeing the most spectacular waterfalls in the world? 
Have you ever wanted to soak in the soothing thermal waters of the Blue Lagoon? Do you want to tour 
one of the most progressive countries in the world? If you answered “yes” then you’re ready to explore 
the wonders of Iceland! Come see Mrs. Smith in S202 for more information. 

 HEY SENIORS!  Got a college plan for after high school? Are you staying in state or going out? Well it’s 
time to share! Starting Monday, we are going to have a US and Washington map in front of the library so 
you can stick your location on there! We are excited to see where you’re going! Go gulls! 

 
Today in Sports 

 Softball vs Shorecrest at 7:00 pm 
 
 


